School of Law Faculty Meeting May 5, 1986 Conference Room, 4PM

Present: Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis,W., Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Gonzales, Hall, Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Johnson, Kovnat, MacPherson, Mathewson, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Ragsdale, Sanders, Sedillo-Lopez, Taylor, Teitelbaum. Gomez, Minnis. Student Rep: Dunning. Curriculum Committee Member: Behling

Minutes of the previous faculty meeting held on April 7, 1986, were approved as written.

Dean-designate Parnall reminded the faculty of the Mid-Continent Association of Law Schools Conference to be held at Keystone Resort, Colorado in late July. If anyone is interested in attending please contact him.

Upon proper motion and second, the faculty voted unanimously to extend full faculty voting privileges to Professor Emeritus Hugh Muir. By separate vote it decided, as a matter of general law school policy, to extend such privileges to all UNM emeritus law faculty.

The faculty, by acclamation, appointed Professor Flickinger to resume his former position as law school representative on the university Faculty Senate when he returns this fall from a year as visiting professor at University of San Diego. He replaces Professor Taylor who will be visiting at New York Law School.

Acting Dean Hart informed the faculty that a vacacy existed for the position of Executive Director of the Association of American Law Schools.

Professor Kovnat, Chair of the Curriculum Committee, presented the committee report on the proposed 1986-87 academic curriculum. A copy of the report had been provided to each faculty member by memo dated April 23 (revised April 29). The faculty discussed, and subsequently voted to approve, each section of the report.

Dean-designate Parnall informed the faculty that the law library had received additional funds for books and research materials.

The meeting adjourned at 6 PM.

E.K. Euge, Faculty Secretary